
I N D I V I D U A L R E S E A R C H 

JOHN CARSWELL attended and read papers at the Sixth Congress of 
Turkish Art, in Munich; the 100th Anniversary meeting of the 
Archaeological Institute of America, in Boston; the symposium "The 
Armenian Image," at UCLA; and the 20th Anniversary Meeting of 
the National Association of Armenian Studies, at Harvard. He also 
was invited to be chairman and discussant for two papers at the 
symposium in memory of Richard Ettinghausen, at the Institute of 
Fine Arts, New York University, and participated in the Congress on 
Jordanian Archaeology, Oxford. He continued working on the finds 
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S C H O L A R S H I P 

from the 1979 Vankalai excavations for publication and, with a plan­
ning grant from the Social Science Research Council, spent a month 
in Sri Lanka making a preliminary investigation of ancient Mantai. 
He also received a grant from the American Philosophical Society to 
study the tiles of the Dome of the Rock in Jerusalem. 
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